
 

 

Correction: Suspension of Villa World Bonds 
 

Villa World Limited (ASX: VLW) (Villa World) advises of a correction to its announcement on Wednesday, 
16 October 2019 and its letter to Bondholders dated Wednesday, 16 October 2019.  

The release and letter stated that Villa World Bonds were to cease trading on Wednesday, 23 October 2019.  

However, because the ordinary shares in Villa World will be suspended from quotation at the 
commencement of trading today, Thursday, 17 October 2019, ASX has notified Villa World that the Villa 
World Bonds will also be suspended from trading from the commencement of trading today, 
Thursday, 17 October 2019.  

The revised indicative timetable is set out below: 

Suspension of trading on ASX Thursday, 17 October 2019 

Bond Record Date Friday, 25 October 2019 

Redemption Date Wednesday, 30 October 2019 

Villa World apologies for the error. 

 
For enquiries:  
Brad Scale  
Company Secretary  
Tel:  (07) 5588 8888 
securityholder@villaworld.com.au  
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